
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 

The Council has made the Borough of Telford and Wrekin, Northfield Street, Telford Town Centre. 
(Temporary Prohibition of Traffic) Order 2019 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in order to 
undertake S278 Pedestrian Crossing works. The order becomes operational from the 23/10/19. The 
following Rds are affected: Phase 1 and 2 Half Closures - Northfield Street, 50m from its junction of 
Woodhouse Central for approximately 125m. Only one half to be closed at any one time and the 
permitted direction of travel will be signed on site. Phase 3 - Total Closure - Northfield Street in both 
directions. The diversion route will be signed on site. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the 
works are expected to be completed by the 15/11/2019. Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: 
Governance, Procurement & Commissioning Temporary Road Closure Notice TC2-0181  23/10/2019 


